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We know that children at Red Lane love science and, so 
far this year, there has been lots going on. The first half 
term saw lots of looking children at the weather and the 
changing seasons in our school grounds as well as autumn 
walks for our early years and key stage one children to 
give the opportunity to explore the changing seasons.  
This half term, we have lots of different topics across 
school from sound to space and materials to electricity. 
Our children have been learning about, researching and 
investigating all sorts of things!

You can create a lava lamp with 
things you might already have at 
home. All you need is a plastic 
bottle, some cooking oil, food 

colouring and a fizzing tablet (e.g
Alker Seltzer or Berocca) - use a 

torch to make it glow!

Lava Lamps

Spotlight on Science

Our Science lead is Mr Charlton.

Try this out at home!

Darker evenings make a great 
opportunity look up and see the moon, 
stars and even a planet or two! Year 5 
are making moon diaries to see how the 

moon changes, why not join in and 
create one too!

Cold and wet weather often means 
more time indoors. Why not use this 

opportunity to get creative and 
make bird-feeders, models or even 
Christmas decorations. Talk to your 
child about which material is best to 

use and why.

As we move into a new season, take a 
walk and talk to your child about the 

changes you see. Look for bare 
branches, berries and birds..

Autumn to Winter

Look up!
Cold Weather Crafts


